
From: Leila Martine 
Sent: 01 May 2023 20:09 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Please stop the Camden Market ferris wheel.  
 
While there are many great things that have improved the market in recent 
years, this does not add any unique and meaningful contribution. Further, it’s 
simply too big and doesn’t make sense given how busy the market is. At worse, 
it may be an eye-sore and in a mere few years, make the market look like a 
‘has-been attraction’. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Leila Martine 
Resident of Camden 
36 Jamestown Road  
NW1 7BY 
 
 
 


